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WFWP Wales hosted a heartwarming gathering with members and guests to reconnect with the founders' 

vision of WFWP and to honor esteemed individuals. 

 

The group sang "If I Were Free," and Kalpana, one of the guests and President of DIWALI Celebrations 

in Cardiff, said she would like to sing that song at the next Diwali Festival in October, as she liked the 

words very much. 

 

Ruby Flavell, WFWP Cardiff Coordinator, introduced Mitty Tohma, WFWP UK President, to give a 

short talk about the works of the WFWP founders and the organisation's aims and founding spirit. 

 

Then Ambassador for Peace Awards were given to three very deserving women selected in Cardiff. These 

women are champions in their communities, hard working, modest and humble. 

 

The group then shared a buffet lunch together and networked. Everyone seemed very inspired by the 

program. 

 

A big thank you to Rekha for the use of her dance studio for the venue. Rekha is a Classical Indian 

Dancer and gives lessons to mostly young girls. After most everyone left, she performed for Mitty, Ruby, 

and Kalpana a beautiful Indian traditional dance. It was planned for her to perform the dance for 

everyone, but everyone had been too busy chatting! 

 

Afterwards Mitty, Kalpana, and Ruby were invited to Rekha's neighbour's house for some refreshments 

and a special Indian snack. Everyone left very happy and inspired by the gathering. 
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